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MAJOR TRANSACTION
ACQUISITION OF EQUITY INTERESTS IN

NINGBO HAILIANG AND ANHUI HAILIANG

DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR

Reference is made to the announcement of Ronshine China Holdings Limited (the “Company”) 
dated 27 July 2017 (the “Announcement”) with regard to a major transaction in relation to the 
acquisition of equity interests in Ningbo Hailiang and Anhui Hailiang. Unless otherwise defined, 
capitalised terms used herein shall have the same meanings as those defined in the Announcement.

As disclosed in the Announcement, a circular (the “Circular”) containing, among other things, 
further details of the Ningbo Hailiang Acquisition and the Anhui Hailiang Acquisition and 
such other information as required under the Listing Rules, is expected to be despatched to the 
Shareholders on or before 17 August 2017.

As additional time is required for the Company to prepare and finalise the information to be 
included in the Circular, including (i) the financial statements of Ningbo Hailiang and Anhui 
Hailiang; (ii) the consolidated pro forma financial statements after the Acquisitions; (iii) the 
indebtedness statement of the Company; and (iv) the valuation reports on Ningbo Hailiang and 
Anhui Hailiang, an application has been made to the Stock Exchange for a waiver from strict 
compliance with the requirements under Rule 14.41(a) of the Listing Rules to postpone the despatch 
date of the Circular to a date on or before 29 December 2017.
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